
THE UNIVERSITY OF NEW SOUTH WALES

NOTICE OF MEETING

A meeting of the COMPUTER SCIENCE AND ENGINEERING TEACHING COMMITTEE (CSE Teaching
Committee Meeting 14/5) will be held at 2:00pm on Friday, 22 August 2014, in Room 103 (HoS Meeting
Room), Computer Science Building.

Enquiries concerning this agenda should be directed to John Shepherd, extension +61293856494,
jas@cse.unsw.edu.au.

John Shepherd,
Committee Chair

Quorum: 7

A G E N D A

 1. Apologies and welcome

  

 
 2. Minutes of Previous Meeting

  

 
 3. Business arising from previous minutes

 Including a report on the status of the course/stream/program
proposals.  

 
 4. Report from Chairs of Working Groups

 

Four working groups on aspects or curriculum/teaching were
established last year:

Service Teaching ... report on implementing recommendations
Teaching Practice ... report on implementing recommendations
Core Curriculum ... report on deliberations (Jingling)
Skills Curriculum (Program Outcomes) ... report on deliberations
(Richard)

 

 

 
* 5. Advanced Masters Program

 

CSE has withdrawn from the Faculty's MEngSc degree. Our only
Postgraduate Coursework degree is now the MIT program. The CSE
stream in the MEngSc program attracted few students, with most
opting for the MIT, so withdrawing from it should have little effect on
PGC enrolments. However, we would like to boost PGC enrolments,
and Eric Martin is proposing a new Advanced Masters program to
complement the MIT (which is currently predominantly a retraining
degree).

 



 
* 6. Effects of new BE(Hons) Program

 

As reported at the last School Meeting, the Faculty is currently in the
process of bundling all of its existing degrees under a single program
code (3705). Existing programs will all become streams under the
BE(Hons) program. The Stream Rules for the BE(Hons) largely fit in
with our existing programs, but there are some new progression rules
which may affect how our students advance through their programs.

 

 
 7. Streams in the BSc(Comp Sci)

 
The Computer Science program has six specialist streams (such as
Databases, Networks and AI). There have been discussions in the past
about revising these. Alan Blair wishes to continue that discussion.

 

 
 8. Next meeting

 The next meeting scheduled for Friday 19 September.  

 
 9. Any other Business

  

 


